
Good morning Oregon legislators, 

 

I wholeheartedly support House Bill 2927.  It is important that this vote passes without 

referral.  Please do not refer this to votes---no to Senate Bill 825.  It is the legislators 

responsibility to vote on interstate compacts.  I've voted in every election since I turned 18 years 

old.  I want my vote to count for President.  We need every vote in every state to count.   

 

The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact is non-partisan.  It will also Republican votes to 

count in a traditionally "blue" state, and Democrat votes to count in a traditionally "red" 

state.  All voices counted and heard in all 50 states.  No more battleground or swing states.   

 

The world has changed dramatically since the 1820s when "winner takes all" procedure was 

passed by the states.  Eleven other states have joined the compact, it is time for Oregon to do the 

same.  As one of your constituents, I am asking you to support HB2927...(and not SB825--no 

referral). 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mimi Maduro 

2203 Dundas Way 

Mosier, Oregon. 97040 

 


